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Harper Grace Hospitals
Harper Hospitol Division

September 22, 1982

D.J. Sreniawski, Chief

Materials Radiation Protection Section 2
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Con =tission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Re: License No. 21-04127-06
License No. 21-04127-08

Dear Madam or Sir:

This is in response to your notice of violation dated September 8, 1982
regarding the timer accuracy determinations required as part of monthly spot
measurements on our two teletherapy licenses. You stated and we agreed that
the timer accuracy was not made for the months of June, May, and March of
1982 and several months in 1981. We wish to assure you that, for both tele-
therapy units: (1) the corrective action has been taken starting with the
month of September, 1982 by making timer accuracy determination, (2) we are
enforcing the monthly spot checks to include timer accuracy by devising a
form that clearly shows the timer accuracy determination as a part of the
spot checks; and (3) the full compliance has already been achieved as of
September 1982.

We hope this satisfies the response requirement within thirty days of
your notice.

Sine ely yours,

George P. aralis
Associate Administrator

GPC/ljp

cc: John J. Kim, Ph.D., Chief Radiation Safety Officer
William Powers, M.D., Radiation Oncology Center
Kenneth Whipple, Administration
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